
The Greater Peoria Family YMCA, in partnership with the Elmwood Community
Foundation and Graham Medical Group, is conducting a survey that is being
administered to families of several school districts surrounding the location of a new
Rural Wellness Center, planned to be in Elmwood near the Graham Medical Clinic at
1024 N. Magnolia St. This survey will gather valuable feedback about services and
programs that may be offered in the facility, as well as membership interest and space
designs. We hope you can take a few minutes to share your opinion.
Here is the survey link and accompanying QR Code:

https://qualtricsxmwl376lvml.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cMuZYR6vkzVXBwG

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__qualtricsxmwl376lvml.qualtrics.com_jfe_form_SV-5FcMuZYR6vkzVXBwG&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=0GkG6NnfXckttAfoBzJ43DYhexoS_TnN-xo5R_kaycc&m=2tuKMmLN48FBhpckrob77jdDJRcgvucxfiRkwmOjOb85cx-aDbMOOa8q_FSZwIZB&s=ihMaKe7bcSPT_sJEjf8grC_x5ylYdudUmLWN1d_CQU8&e=

